
CITY OF KELOWNA

MEMORANDUM

Date: March 28, 2001
File No.: 5225-40

To: City Manager

From: Drainage/Solid Waste Manager

Subject: Award of Construction Contract:
Mission District Park Drainage Upgrades – Phase 1

RECOMMENDATION:

THAT the Tender for the Mission District Park Upgrade, Phase 1 be awarded to the low bidder,
Danric Construction Ltd. in the amount of Six Hundred & Sixteen Thousand, Five Hundred &
Fifty-four dollars & eighty-seven cents ($616,554.87) including GST.

BACKGROUND:
To facilitate the future development of the Mission District Park, Tender TE01-02 was issued for
the construction of approximately 545m of 1,200mm-diameter storm main on Lakeshore Road
and Lequime Road.  This project also includes the installation of sanitary sewer and ducting for
West Kootenay Power, Telus and Shaw Cable.

Five bids were received.  They are as follows (including GST and contingency):

Danric Construction Ltd. $ 616,554.87
R&L Excavating $ 627,271.61
Bennett Contracting Ltd.    $ 669,233.96
R-355 Enterprises Ltd. $ 707,072.05
Matcon Construction $ 826,040.00

  
The City Works & Utilities Department has reviewed the bid submissions, checked for their
accuracy and are recommending the acceptance of the low bidder, Danric Construction Ltd.

Danric Construction Ltd. tender for the Mission District Park Drainage Upgrades is within the
total budget for this work.  Funds are available from account # 3670-P597.

___________________
Alan Newcombe, P.Eng.

____________________
John Vos, P.Eng.
Director of Works & Utilities


